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Save the Date: 2025 State of the County  
 
KERN COUNTY, Calif. Residents are invited to join Kern County on Thursday, January 30, 2025, at 4 p.m. 
in the Board of Supervisors Chambers at 1115 Truxtun Ave., Bakersfield, CA, 93301, to observe the 2025 
State of the County address. 

 
This annual speech is given by the new chairman of the Board and is a free event open to the public. It 
will also be livestreamed on Kern Government Television and YouTube. Please be advised, this event is 
not a public meeting, and there will not be an opportunity for public comment. 

 
Immediately following the State of the County address, the Kern Economic Development Corporation 
will be hosting a celebration dinner.  

 
Tickets to the dinner can be purchased here: https://kernedc.com/meetings-events/state-of-the-county/ 

 
For further inquiries, please contact Ally Triolo at (661) 308-6805 or allytriolo@kerncounty.com.  

 
### 

 

mailto:allytriolo@kerncounty.com
https://kernedc.com/meetings-events/state-of-the-county/
mailto:allytriolo@kerncounty.com

